
Please support this bill. Similar laws work well in other states to reduce congestion by making full use of our roadway infrastructure 
and encourage adoption of low emission vehicles like motorcycles and scooters. The adoption of motorcycles and scooters also 
reduces congestion of inner-city parking infrastructure. Lane sharing laws are safe and effective. It is beyond time that the Oregon 
Legislature take action to allow it.


